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: Copy of letter No. 36/1/81-5GSI, dated 10th Aprif, 1981 from the Chief Secretary to G t
Haryana to all Heads of Departments efc. efc. ¥ oyerament,

-Subject : Traasfers,

- %

_ I am directed to refer to the Haryana Government circular letter No. 36/5/80-5GSI, dated the
18th April, 1980 on the subject noted above and to say that while effecting the transfers of Government
employees during the year 1981-82, as per the guidelines already issued, care may be taken to see that
minimum transfers are made, Further more, the general transfers should be completed by 30-4-1981,

Sir,

2. Tt may be added that the officers/officials engaged in the Censﬁs ‘work down to the enumerater
level should, as far as possible, not be shifted or transferred from their present places of posting till
the house-listing operations are completed.
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